Selectmen's Meeting, Monday, November 2, 1992

Present: Phil Dwight, Chairman, Dave Boule', Mike Oldershaw,
Betty Shaw, Secretary.

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM,

Dave moved to accept the minutes of October 26th as written.
Second, Mike. A1l in favor. So moved.

Mr. Daniel Dubowik requested permission to upgrade a 550°' portion
of Loverns Mill Road to obtain better access to his property.
This road has not been maintained by the town for many years.
Mike made a motion to allow Mr. Dubowik to upgrade the road for
better access to his property. Second Dave. All in favor.
Selectmen will ask the road agent to check the road as repairs
are being made to see they are in accordance with town specs.

Mr. Dubowik was made aware that upgrading the road will not
guarantee the town will maintain the road in the future.

Selectmen have received a complaint from Mr. Emmett Lee on 01d
Pound Road, due to a culvert going under his driveway he had ice
problems all last winter. The culvert may have become clogged.
Due to the weather conditions last winter many culverts froze up.
Road agent will be asked to check this out.

Intent to cuts for the Bob Watterson and Northbranch Farmstead
properties were signed.

Selectmen set Jan. 11, 1993 for a public hearing on a preliminary
budget. Feb. 1 for the final public hearing and Feb. 15, 1993
for a public hearing on a Bond Issue.

Meeting adjourned 8:00 PM ens



